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						July 3, 2024



Mr. Robert McWhirter
MuckRock News 
DEPT MR 166660
263 Huntington Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts 02115

Dear Mr. McWhirter:

Regarding your Freedom of Information Act request that was made in accordance with the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (§ 2.2-3700 et seq.) dated June 28, 2024, about the spraying of herbicides on East Washington Street, between 1st Street and 5th Street, please find attached a Pesticide Application Records form noting that on July 26, 2023, Washington Street was sprayed. According to Mr. Tony Duncan with the Public Works Department, herbicides are not sprayed unless the wind is less than five (5) miles per hour, there is no rain forecasted for 24 hours and the temperature is above 60 degrees. 

As noted in my previous letter, the Town of Wytheville staff has not sprayed East Washington Street, between 1st Street and 5th Street, this year. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.
	
						Sincerely,



						Sherry G. Corvin, CMC
						Town Clerk/
						Freedom of Information Act Officer
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